ICE SKATING IN THE VILLAGE OF NASSAU
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Village of Nassau Youth Committee is pleased to announce that we will be hosting ice-skating parties at the Village Pond, Malden St. (located between Ben Stanley Park and the Village Hall). We will meet on Fridays, 6pm and we have a supply of ice-skates that can be borrowed for the event. Because conditions of the pond can vary from week to week, it is suggested that you call first to find out if the pond is safe to skate on. On Fridays, call 518-522-2916 to get the latest information. 
